
2021 TBC Website Report 

In the last 12 months, the website has been visited over 10,000 times, with most people coming to the 

site after a google search, receiving an email announcement with a link to the site, or coming to it 

directly by typing in the url or bookmarking it. 

Almost half of the visits were from Toronto and the surrounding area, but include people from around 

the world. 

 

 

Sixty-three announcements were published on the site, including 

• 5 event announcements 

• 4 TBC information announcements 

• 43 Sunday dhamma talks 

• 3 posts of recordings from Days of Mindfulness 

A big thank you to the people who helped maintain the site last year: 

• Shawn and Sonia for posting the Sunday talks and preparing the weekly pages that are shared 

on the screen during our Sunday zoom sessions 

• Yam for editing videos from the Days of Mindfulness 

• And Shawn for taking on the postings for announcements for Days of Mindfulness and other 

events 

Tim Wainwright, November 2021 


